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To Whom it May Concern:  

I am writing this letter of recommendation on behalf of Thomas Camier. I had the pleasure of 
working with Thomas from 2018-2021, where Thomas competed at the highest levels of youth 
soccer: USSDA, now MLS-Next.  

Thomas in my opinion is an NCAA D1 caliber student-athlete. I say this having an understanding 
of the level of play, having served as an assistant coach at Cal (Pac-12) and San Jose State 
(WAC). During my time with Thomas he served as an integral part of the team’s collective 
development, solidifying a midfield role for himself. As a midfielder (6/8) he gave a tremendous 
level of output both in and out of possession, a fighter for team and club. His simple & effective 
technical/tactical abilities allowed for Thomas to not only survive but excel against some of the 
nation’s top players & teams. 

Soccer abilities aside, Thomas is a kind, superb young man who display’s both respect and 
compassion towards teammates, coaching staff, referee’s and even opponents.  

I believe Thomas can be an asset to any NCAA D1 Academic Institution.  

If you have any further questions, please feel free to reach out anytime.  

Sincerely,  

Billal Samy  

 


